
GRATITUDE BINGO DIRECTIONS
Gratitude Bingo is a fun and engaging way to foster a
culture of appreciation among teachers, leaders, and
coaches. The idea is simple: a bingo card filled with
actions that encourage showing gratitude to others.
Participants check off boxes or add stickers or highlight
the square as they complete the actions, and when they
achieve a bingo (four in a row, four corners, or a
blackout), they’re entered into a drawing for a prize. It’s
a great way to build positive relationships and celebrate
each other’s contributions in the school community.

HOW IT WORKS:

EACH PARTICIPANT GETS A GRATITUDE BINGO CARD AT
THE START OF THE WEEK OR MONTH (GREAT FOR
ANYTIME OF THE YEAR!).

AS THEY COMPLETE AN ACTION ON THE CARD, THEY
MARK THE SQUARE.

ONCE THEY ACHIEVE A BINGO (FOUR IN A ROW, CORNERS,
OR BLACKOUT), THEY SUBMIT THEIR CARD FOR THE
DRAWING.

CELEBRATE THE WINNERS DURING A STAFF MEETING OR
THROUGH A SCHOOLWIDE ANNOUNCEMENT!
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Sample Gratitude Bingo Card Phrases:

Show Gratitude to Colleagues
Write a thank-you note to a colleague.
Compliment someone on a lesson or project they led.
Share a resource or strategy with a teammate.
Offer to cover for someone during their duty or class.
Nominate a colleague for a staff shout-out or
recognition.
Bring a small treat (like coffee or a snack) to a
colleague.

Show Gratitude to Leadership
Thank your principal or leader for their support.
Share a success story with your leadership team.
Recognize a leader for organizing a helpful
professional development session.
Send an encouraging email to your administrator.
Give feedback on how a leader’s work has positively
impacted your classroom.



GRATITUDE BINGO DIRECTIONS

Sample Gratitude Bingo Card Phrases:

Show Gratitude to Students
Write a positive note home for a student.
Praise a student publicly for their effort or growth.
Greet five students by name in the hallway.
Highlight a student’s work on a class bulletin board
or in a newsletter.
Leave a sticky note with a kind message on a
student’s desk.

Contribute to the School Community
Share an uplifting story about a student during a
staff meeting.
Help set up or clean up for a school event.
Share a social-emotional learning tip with a
colleague.
Volunteer to attend or help with a student club or
sports event.
Post a gratitude shout-out for a colleague on the
school’s social media.
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Encourage Gratitude with a Reward:

When someone achieves a bingo, enter their name
into a drawing for fun prizes like a gift card, a
classroom supply basket, or even a half-day of
coverage to plan or relax. Blackout winners can
earn a bigger prize, like a catered lunch or extra
planning time!
This activity brings joy, builds relationships, and
reinforces the importance of recognizing the great
work happening in your school.
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